
 

  

 
  
 

                       

 

  

 

  

 
 
 

             

 
REMINDERS:. 

 

1. GROUP 5 DINNER: DǊƻǳǇ р 5ƛƴƴŜǊ ŀǘ άwŜƳŜƭέ ƛǎ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ŦƻǊ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ нnd 
CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нлмс  Ϫ сΦлл ŦƻǊ сΦолǇƳ ǿƛǘƘ ǇǊƻŎŜŜŘǎ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ wha!/ΧΦ¢Ƙƛǎ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ 
shall be in lieu of our regular meeting on Thursday 4th February. 

2. DISTRICT CONFERENCE:  

¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ ŀ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŜŀǊƭƛŜǊ ƻƴ нр-28 February 2016 @ Bendigo.  

Who shall be attending from this Club?  

Registration is available now on the district web page. 
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ROTARY GRACE 
άCƻǊ ƎƻƻŘ ŦƻƻŘΣ ŦƻǊ ƎƻƻŘ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇΣ 

and the privilege to serve through Rotary, 
²Ŝ ƎƛǾŜ ǘƘŀƴƪǎΦέ !a9b 

 



 

3. LIONS CLUB 40TH ANNIVERSARY: The Lions Club of Bright shall be celebrating 
their 40th Anniversary on 18-20 March 2016 at the Bright Entertainment Centre.   
They have asked if we have anyone with an RSA ticket and if so would be able to 
manage the Bar on the Saturday night 19 March, similarly to what they did for 
us. 
Thank you Diane Gibbons has put her hand up for this task, however we shall 
need at least 2 others (not necessarily with an RSA) to assist on the night. To 
be finalised nearer the event. 

4. MAJOR LOCAL CLUB PROJECT?:  
Do Members have any thoughts for a largish Community Project that the Club 
could consider?   

If so please advise Geoff Hall or myself with your thoughts.      

Lions are also looking for a local project that is of benefit to the community and 
have suggested that both Clubs may be able to work together on such a project, 
if suitable. 

If there is anybody available to help as Marshalls at the Three Peaks Cycle race 
on the 13th March please contact Patrick OΩ{ƘŜŀ ASAP, if not already done so,  
 
After the very successful Australia Day Breakfast the BBQ was taken to Sid 
DalboscoΩs shed, stripped down and steam cleaned by Sid and Terry and 
returned to the Rotary shed ready for the next time.    
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5ŀǘŜ /ƻƻƪ {ŜǊǾŜǊ /ŀǎƘƛŜǊ 

Jan 30 Steve Gilliver Graham Cocks Allan Poyner 

Feb 6 Sid Dalbosco tŀǘǊƛŎƪ hΩ{ƘŜŀ Ron Kool 

Feb 13 Ken Hart Jason Reid John Martin 

Feb 20 ???? Andrew Pook Diana Feltrin 

Feb 27 Graham Cocks Pony Club Kathryn Levy 

Mar 5 Geoff Hall Chris Young Sue Manning 



                                                                                                                      

                 

 

  
 
 
 

        
 
 
                                                                                                                                                
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 
           
            
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


